RECEIVED

MAR 14 2023

From:
To: PSC Executive Director PUBLIC SERVICE
Subject: Chris Burrell 958 Ninevah Road COMMISSION
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 4:09:25 PM

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.
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To whom this may concern,

| have been out of state, and I'm just getting word of your request for response to the
ongoing matter. Please allow me the time to provide the requested information
regarding the matter between myself and Farmdale Water District.

Thank you.
Chris Burrell

President





